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Questionnaire 

We would welcome responses to the following questions set out in the 

consultation paper. Please return the completed questionnaire via email by 8th 

February 2022 to tpcsecretariat@justice.gsi.gov.uk 
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Question 1: Do you agree with the proposed changes to Rule 10(6) of the UTLC 
Rules relating to CAAD appeals? If not, why not? 
 

Comments: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Question 2: Do you have any further comments? 

Comments: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


